COLORADO QRP CLUB MINUTES
September 18, 2021, Annual Picnic Meeting
(This meeting was held a week later than normal in observance of the 20th anniversary of the September 11th terrorist attacks)

1. President Richard J. Schneider ABØCD (CQC # 155) called the meeting to order at 17:02 UTC via Zoom. A total of six members/participants were present. 

2. Secretary/Treasurer Roger J. Wendell, WBØJNR (CQC #007) asked for a motion to approve our May 8th and August 14th minutes. The motion was approved unanimously. Roger’s treasurer’s report included account balances of $1,014.03 and $887.39 for checking and savings, respectively. (A total of $1,901.42) Roger explained the most recent expense of $75 for three years of HostGator and that he hopes to migrate the club website there from the more expensive A Small Orange (ASO) webhost. ASO’s pricing has increased, substantially, and doesn’t include free SSL (as does HostGator)

3. Dick (ABØCD CQC # 155) initiated discussion on how we can increase participation in club meetings and activities. It was noted by Shel Radin (CQC 889, KFØUR) that we need earlier promotion for our meetings. It was also suggested a guest speaker would make a big difference with Bioenno Power a possible candidate. A possible door prize was also discussed with Shel offering to look into a LiFeP04 battery as a possible prize.

4. The official portion of our meeting was concluded at 17:21 UTC followed by an hour-and-a-half discussion about QRP, gear, and all things related!

Respectively submitted,

Roger J. Wendell (WBØJNR, CQC # 007) - Secretary/Treasurer

